
 MEMORANDUM 
 
 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
DIVISION OF TRANSPORTATION DEVELOPMENT 
4201 East Arkansas Avenue 
Denver, Colorado 80222 
(303) 757-9266 
(303) 757-9727 (Fax) 
 
 
DATE:   March 12, 2013  

TO:   Statewide Transportation Advisory Committee  

CC:   Debra Perkins-Smith, Sandi Kohrs, DTD Planners, and Regional Planners 

FROM:  Michelle Scheuerman, Statewide Planning Manager 

SUBJECT:  Statewide Plan Development and Six-month Strategic Road Map 

 
A Six-month Strategic Roadmap has been developed to provide a clear, focused, and deliverable 
oriented path for developing the Statewide Plan (SWP). The Roadmap is detailed and visually lays out 
in tabular format a description of the work and deliverables that need to be accomplished by the CDOT 
Staff and the Consultant Team.   
 
One of the primary reasons for focusing on the first six months of SWP development was to outline the 
work needed to be done to ensure multi-modal, robust, and meaningful conversations with the 
Transportation Planning Regions and an array of stakeholders in summer.   
 
The attached matrix is a high-level overview of some of the Six-month Strategic Roadmap elements, 
and depicts the Key Topics and Deliverables that have been brought to you in January and February, and 
what will be presented and discussed at STAC meetings from March to June.  The matrix is not all 
encompassing, but rather focuses on items that are either related to Regional Transportation Plan 
development, of statewide significance, and/or areas of importance from a transportation planning 
perspective. As this information is shared with you, CDOT staff appreciates your feedback and thoughts. 
 
Please take a moment to review the matrix, and I look forward to discussing this in more detail at this 
Friday’s STAC meeting and to answer any questions.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 


